Mr.Vendel and Mr. Schroder,
     As a twenty-year Ohio resident who is very concerned about the impact of the increasing number of in our area, I thank you for setting up a public meeting about the proposed CII injection well in Belpre Township (from Arrowhead Road Services). It is also welcomed that you have taken the very important step of sending the announcement of this meeting to those Ohio residents who have submitted comments. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]    I feel it would be very important that this meeting be primarily devoted to those attending being able to ask questions about your injection well plans.  You are already aware of how we feel about the proposed application. What the residents 
of Washington County now need is answers to questions about how you plan to proceed with your plans for yet another injection well in Washington County. 

